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             CHELAN
           FIRE and RESCUE
           PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

               



From:  Board of Commissioners

November 8, 2024		


The Chelan Fire & Rescue Board of Commissioners has unanimously selected Ron Simmons to fill the position vacated by Commissioner Karyl Oules on December 31, 2024. Ron will be sworn in at the January 2025 regular board meeting and the term will be for one year, ending December 2025.

Thank you
Misty Fifield
District Secretary
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